Spring 2009 AWSC Meeting
Alternate Delegate Report

We have had a slow start as the Alternate Delegate/Forum Coordinator. In February I
sent three welcome letters to new groups. These groups were in District 18 (Syracuse),
District 10(Ithaca) and District 8 (Albany). I sent a welcome letter, a resent Forum and
some handouts to help the new groups to get started. I would ask the district reps when
you are sending new group information to the group records coordinator to send that
information to me as well.

Some of you like me have gotten the renewal letter to renew our Forum subscriptions.
Unfortunately we not are receiving a free subscription this year. Please consider how
much use your groups have gotten out of the Forum. Either using the Instant Meeting
section to start discussions on a topic. Also giving a copy to the newcomer to take home
with them another piece of the program.

I have not received information from the WSO in my new position. I hope to soon and
will a more compete report in May.

Gratefully Submitted, Gina C.



